
October 2020 – GSSD NEWSLETTER  
Registration is now closed for all recital and company classes  
until January, 2021 and the drop/add deadline has passed. We 

will open up registration for new students in January. 
FALL COSTUME FEES 

and OCTOBER TUITION ARE DUE! 
(We prefer a check for your costume fees, please). If you don’t 

have a costume fee for a specific class, these charges will be 
added next week.  

Costumes will start coming home later this month and 
next...Please be sure to label all parts of your costumes, then 

hang them up and do not wear them until Recital Week!  
Our 19th Annual Holiday Spectacular Recitals will be  

here before you know it!  
We are working hard to finalize our performance plans (as we 

are unable to use the Pinnacle this December). But the dancers 
will perform onstage 12/3-12/6! Specific call times and location 

will be announced soon!  
RECITAL PICTURES will be taken at the venue. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

#TBT to last year’s Holiday Spectacular @The Pinnacle 
 

RANDOM NOTES: 
1. Attire…Wear proper dance attire to each and every class (including 
pulling your hair back). Also, label all shoes! Wear your mask when 
you’re in the building. 
2. Stay hydrated…bring a water bottle to class. We do have Eldorado 
Water Coolers, but would love to eliminate our cup usage. Label those 
water bottles, too! 
3. Stay home if you’re feeling sick – We can ZOOM you in. Remember, 
we’ve got to protect each other and err on the side of caution. Let’s 
keep dancing together! 
5. Have fun and soak it up…Dance is a wonderfully amazing, fun, 
challenging thing…ENJOY and work hard! The more you put into 
class, the more you’ll get out of it. 
 

OCTOBER/NOVEMBER GSSD CALENDAR DATES:  
An Updated Calendar can always be found online on the GSSD Homepage. 

10/17– Tricks and Leaps Workshops w/Helen Estrella $15/dancer 

10/26-10/31 - GSSD SPIRIT WEEK – Wear a costume to dance! 
11/25-11/29 – THANKSGIVING BREAK – NO DANCE�
19th HOLIDAY SPECTACULAR PERFORMANCES 

12/3-12/6 – Specific Days/Times TBD 
12/11-1/3 – WINTER BREAK 

12/14-12/18 – Guest Workshops and Classes 
1/4 - Spring Semester Starts 

Schedule subject to change. Any changes to our schedule will be emailed as 
well as posted on our Instagram and Facebook – FOLLOW US! 

 

 
Minis working hard in the studio 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Rules of the Road and the Studio 
…a friendly reminder 
PLEASE, Drive SLOWLY and PATIENTLY in the 
parking lot. We are using all of our exterior doors, so 
please enter the lot cautiously. THE SAFETY OF THE 
DANCERS is our number one priority.  
 
THANK YOU! 
Thank you so much to our awesome Grace Studios 
Community, Teachers, Families, Dancers and Parents 
for supporting us this season. You all have been great 
about wearing your masks, bringing your own H2O, 
giving each other space, and letting us know when you 
need to ZOOM into class. We are so grateful to you all 
for making these fall classes go smoothly. THANK 
YOU!  
 
EMAIL OR TEXT IF YOU WILL MISS CLASS OR 
NEED TO “ZOOM IN”  
christy@gracestudios.com or 720-331-2967 (Christy’s cell) 

 
www.GraceStudios.com 

 

 


